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March 16, 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

In order to limit the number of people in our building and to support social distancing, we have created a schedule for 
parents to pick up student personal and school items.  
 

Before you arrive to pick up your child’s belongings, please adhere to the following procedures: 

 
1. If you are sick (fever, cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, fatigue, headache, muscle aches, and  

including symptoms that may seem like a mild cold), please do not come. Adhere to the recommended  
14 day self-isolation period. 

2. If you are unable to pick up at your scheduled time, we will hold items and you can make arrangements for 
another time. Please contact Melissa Highfield (melissa.highfield@starcatholic.ab.ca) to make these 
arrangements 

3. If you would like a family member or friend to pick up your child’s belongings, please notify his/her teacher as 
to who will be picking up. Nothing will be released to another parent without this notification. Below are 
teachers’ email addresses for this communication. 

Preschool - Roberta Miller - roberta.miller@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Part-Time Kindergarten - Sara Naugle - sara.naugle@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Full-Time Kindergarten - Raelene Liske - raelene.liske@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 1 - Joyleen Clarke - joyleen.clarke@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 1 - Maddison Wessel - maddison.wessel@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade ½ - Anna Mallory - annamaria.mallory@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 2 - Kerri Colwell - kerri.colwell@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 2 - Kareen Nelson - kareen.nelson@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 3 - David Naugle - david.naugle@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 3 - Scott Swap - scott.swap@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 4 - Eileen Beaulieau - eileen.beaulieau@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 4 - Kyla Shearer - kyla.shearer@starcatholic.ab.ca 

Grade 5 - Kris Johnson - kristofer.johnson@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 5 - Janelle Molzan - janelle.molzan@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 6 - Andrea Maduik - andrea.maduik@starcatholic.ab.ca 
Grade 6 - Carla Schneider - carla.schneider@starcatholic.ab.ca 
7A - Dan.Leggo - dan.leggo@starcatholic.ab.ca 
7B - Andrea Joevenazzo - andrea.joevenazzo@starcatholic.ab.ca 
8A - Kelli Cameron - kelli.cameron@starcatholic.ab.ca 
8B - Teresa Marshall - teresa.marshall@starcatholic.ab.ca 
 

4. Only one ADULT from each family will be permitted into the school. Students will not be able to enter at this 
time. If your child is in junior high, please have their locker number - locks have already been removed. 

5. Bring the following items with you: 
• Library books 

• Textbooks (These will be re-assigned to students) 

With Christ as our foundation, St. Anthony school 
community is dedicated to sharing our faith through 

learning and service. 
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When you arrive, please follow the following procedures: 

1. Use only the front doors (including preschool) 
2. Sign in at the table located at the front 
3. Use hand sanitizer upon entry 
4. Retrieve your child’s belongings from his/her classroom or locker, as well as shoes/boots from boot racks 
5. If your child had medication at school, pick it up from the office. 
6. Check the lost and found for your child’s things. 
7. Sign out at the table located at the front 
8. Use hand sanitizer on the way out 

 
Pick up schedule: 
 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 
9-10am - Last names starting with A and B 
10-11am - Last names starting with C 
11am-12pm - Last names starting with D, E, and F 
12-1pm - Last names starting with G and H 
1-2pm - Last names starting with I, J, and K 
2-3pm - Last names starting with L 
 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 
9-10am - Last names starting with M 
10-11am - Last names starting with N and O 
11am-12pm - Last names starting with P and Q 
12-1pm - Last names starting with R 
1-2pm - Last names starting with S 
2-3pm - Last names starting with T, U, and V 
 
Thursday, March 19, 2020 
9-10am - Last names starting with W, X, Y, and Z 
 

At this time, please refrain from contacting the school requesting work for students. The province is currently putting a 
plan in place. Communication will come out to all Albertans regarding future plans in the next couple of days. 
 
Please continue to pray for all those affected by COVID-19 and all those working diligently for solutions. 
 

St. Anthony School                                                                      

4921 43rd Street, Drayton Valley, AB T7A 1P5                        

Phone:  780-542-4396                                                                  

Fax:  780-542-4429                                                                    

Website:  stan.starcatholic.ab.ca 

 

With Christ as our foundation, St. Anthony school 
community is dedicated to sharing our faith through 

learning and service. 


